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May 30, 2020 
 
TO:  All Elementary and Middle School Principals 
 
FROM: Antoine L. Hickman, Ed.D. 

Chief Student Support Initiatives & Recovery Officer 
 
VIA:  Valerie S. Wanza, Ph.D. 
  Chief School Performance & Accountability Officer  
 
SUBJECT: IMMUNIZATION REQUIREMENTS FOR 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
Currently, the State has not issued any waivers or extensions for immunizations requirements due to 
COVID-19. Immunization rules and guidelines remain the same as described in the attached 
Immunization Guidelines - Florida Schools, Childcare Facilities and Family Day Care Homes, 
Effective March 2013. 
 
Florida Statues 1003.22 and Administrative Rule 64D-3.046 are the guidelines for Immunization 
Requirements: Public and Nonpublic Schools, Grades Preschool, Kindergarten Through 12. 
 
ACTION: Attached are the most current Immunization Guidelines, School Entry Immunization 
Requirements for 2020-2021 and a mobile immunization flyer from one of our community partners. 
Please share these documents with your parents. Immunization information will also be posted on 
Coordinated Student Health Services’ SharePoint site. 
 
For questions or additional information, please contact Gail Adams, Clinical Nurse Supervisor at 
Coordinated Student Health Services Department at 754-321-1575. 
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